
Recruiting for a teacher focus group 
 
The Heritage Lottery Fund has awarded the Institute of Jainology a grant to  
explore the possibilities of creating materials for schools using Jain  
materials currently held by universities and museums around the country. 
 
We are running a teacher focus group at Mousehold First School on Tuesday 
June 20th to help us come up with ideas about how these materials could be 
used in the classroom. It starts at 4.00pm and will last about an hour.  
 
Although the Jain materials will be of most interest to RE teachers we would  
also like to develop learning materials for other curriculum subjects as well  
so we are looking for teachers across all Key Stages and across all subjects. 
 
If you would like to be part of this focus group then please contact Colin  
Hynson on (01603) 479463 or e-mail him at hynson.nash@easynet.co.uk. 
 
 
Many thanks in advance. 
 
Colin Hynson 
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